

Marketing and Communications

425 Fawell Blvd. Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137-6599

(630) 942-2373 phone (630) 942-3737 fax **cod.edu**

November 7, 2014

VIA E-MAIL

Mr. Kirk Allen P.O. Box 593 Kansas, IL 61933 Kirk@illinoisleaks.com

Dear Mr. Allen:

On October 31, 2014, the College of DuPage ("College") received your Freedom of Information Act ("FOIA") request via email dated October 31, 2014. You requested the following:

- 1. Copy of return on investment documentation pertaining to the expenditure of COD funds at Max McGraw Wildlife Foundation.
- 2. Copy of COD Protocol used for the expenditure of funds at Max McGraw Wildlife Foundation
- 3. Copy of all funds raised over the last six years because of COD expenditures at Max McGraw Wildlife Foundation

The college does not have any documents responsive to your request.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Very truly yours, Barbara Mitakell

Barbara Mitchell

Freedom of Information Officer

College of DuPage

425 Fawell Blvd.

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

630-942-2373